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Linwood High School

Stirling Drive, 

Linwood 

PA3 3NB

Tel: 0300 300 1333


                                                                                Children’s Services
Head Teacher:  Gillian Bowie
Dear Parent/Carer

We will shortly be receiving a visit from Education Scotland under the theme of Inclusion: Promoting positive behaviour.  

In preparation for this and to gather views, there is a short survey Education Scotland would like you to complete.  It should take no more than 5 minutes and your views will remain 

confidential.  The school does not receive a grading and the questions will relate to the 

recording and monitoring of incidents of bullying. 

We as a school have just revisited our school values of Teamwork, Fairness, Honesty, Love and Perseverance.  We are very proud of the positive relationships with our school

community and have been recognised for this through Renfrewshire Nurturing Relationships Award programme. 

Please contact the school should you have any questions and thank you for taking the time to complete this survey.
Yours sincerely 
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Gillian Bowie

Head Teacher  

Director of Children’s Services: Steven Quinn
Council Headquarters, Renfrewshire House, Cotton Street, Paisley PA1 1TZ

Website:  www.renfrewshire.gov.uk

